
 

Telehealth in Allied Health

Join us and find out how the Hunter New England and Central

Coast Primary Health Network are supporting allied health

practices with Telehealth. This evening Aimee Prosser a Clinical

Operations Manager and Senior Occupational Therapist within

a large multidisciplinary private practice, will share her

Telehealth experience covering the following topics:

- How is Telehealth used in practice since the COVID restrictions

have eased?

- What is working well and not so well?

- What role does Telehealth play in the future of delivering allied

health services?

WHEN Thursday, March 24th 2022

6:00 PM - 7:00 PM

WHERE Online

COST Free

Scan for more information

and registration details
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https://thephn.com.au/submitted-events/telehealth-in-allied-health
https://thephn.com.au/submitted-events/telehealth-in-allied-health
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/4679294309977768718

